
Junior Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 Walk Home Permission Letter 

 Parent’s Guide to Dropping and Collecting Children 

 Home School Agreement  

 PTFA Newsletter 

 

Don’t forget to look at our Community Information page also in the letters 

section for what’s happening in Southampton. 

 

DROP OFF & COLLECTION TIMES  

Drop Off 

8.30 Year 3 

8:45 Year 4  

8:55 Year 5  

8:55 Year 6 

 

Collection:  

2:45 Year 3  

3:00 Year 4  

3:10 Year 5 
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3.10 Year 6 

 

We know it is difficult but please only arrive at your allocated drop off and pick up 

time as can be very difficult for us to manage the queuing and the train system at 

pick up otherwise. We ask for your patience as we will ask you to step out of the 

queue or go back round if you are early. 

 

COMMUNICATION  

All communication will be back to normal, Weekly Communication will come out 

every Friday and all letters will be added to the website. 

 

REMINDER 

Shirley Junior School is a nut free school and therefore any nuts or nut based 

products are not allowed in Lunchboxes. This includes products such as Nutella, 

peanut butter and cereal bars including nuts. 

 

LATE ITEMS 

Could you please refrain from bringing any late items to the school office after 

dropping your children to school. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Just a reminder that the School Uniform at present does not include house colours, 

your child should be wearing the Green School PE Top or a White Collared T-Shirt. 

 

FRANCE TRIP 

This has been cancelled and you will received a refund shortly. 

 

ONLINE PAYMENT CODES 

For those of you who want to pay for your child’s, school lunches online we will be 

sending out the online payment code within the next two weeks  



 

READING BOOKS 

Your child will be coming home with a reading book and book planner  

This is so your child can read at home  

 

TEAM SPIRIT 

After School Clubs will be starting Monday 14th September  

3.20pm start  

4.20pm collection  

 

MEDICINES 

If you took your child’s medication home before the Summer Holidays please make 

sure you return it to the school before the end of Friday 18th September.  

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Hunt  

Administration Officer 

 

 


